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Dear Praying Friends:

In these days of changes in our world, we certainly see the imminent coming of our Lord. I
am reminded of preaching in the 70’s about the Lord’s soon coming and believed it was
close then. But, how much closer we are now more than ever. We could hear the trumpet at
any moment! Praise the Lord we will be caught up to be with the Lord forever! This
reminds us that we must reach the lost now without delay! Rev. 22:20 “He which testifieth
these things saith, Surely I come quickly. Amen. Even so, come, Lord Jesus.”

Jrnavels

We have traveled through about 17 states since we last wrote to you. We had meetings in
Michigan, Maine, North Carolina, and Georgia. We have driven over 6000 miles in the past
two months. The Lord watched over us and kept us safe! We are thankful for His watch
care. We were able to pass out many tracts and share the Gospel along the way. Pray that
the Lord will touch hearts as we shared His Word and some will come to know Him as their
Saviour. Also, we appreciate your prayers as we traveled from place to place.

The Round Robin meeting in Michigan was such a blessing to us. We got to meet so many
precious people in the 10 churches we were in. Each pastor with his folks went out of their
way to make us feel welcome and to provide for us. It was a blessing to see these pastors
and churches working together even to the very smallest details.

We appreciate the opportunity to preach a missions conference for Pastor Adam Thacker and
the dear folks at Norway Baptist Church, Norway, Maine. The Lord blessed in each service.
We have been going to the Church for the past 9 years, and they have become a very special
part of our lives. Norway Baptist Church is a small church with a great big heart for
missions around the world.

Macedenia’s Missions

Sadly because of Dean’s sickness, we were not able to attend Macedonia’s missions
conference, but we were able to watch by live stream. We know that Pastor Justin Gazaway
and the folks at Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle went above and beyond to make everyone
welcome and to provide for the needs of the missionary families. Each service and message
had the touch of God on it. This is the first Macedonia Conference we have missed in over
30 years, and we surely missed being there.

We are so thankful for your faithful support and prayers. We do not take it for granted. Pray
for us as we continue to share the Good News to a lost world. We pray that the Lord will
bless you and use you as you labor in your communities and reach out to the regions beyond.

In His Service,

Qeom omd Hanonm

Dean and Karen Hamby




